
PRESS RELEASE        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Holiday Clay Time… 
This is not your children’s play-doh! 
 

VICKSBURG, MS (September 8, 2008):  The Southern Cultural Heritage Foundation presents Holiday 

Clay Time, an introductory class to polymer clay. The Central Mississippi Polymer Clay Guild will conduct this 

fun and educational workshop.  The class will be held Saturday, November 1st, 10am-12pm.  Registration is 

$45/SCHF members and $50/Non-members.  All supplies are included.  

 

The Central Mississippi Polymer Clay Guild wants to share their love of polymer clay with you.  This 

introductory class is a great opportunity to try your hand at creating two unique Christmas projects from this 

versatile art medium.  The projects will be a snowflake pin and a Santa ornament or a pin.  Even if you’ve never 

taken the wrapper off a block of polymer clay, this class is for you.  Members of the Central Mississippi 

Polymer Clay Guild (www.cmspcg.com) will be on hand to help you every step of the way.   

 

Space is limited and reservations are required.  To register or for more information, please call the SCHF office 

at 601-631-2997 or email info@southernculture.org. 
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Contact: Annette Kirklin 
1302 Adams Street 
Vicksburg, MS  39180 
Phone: (601) 631-2997 
Fax: (601) 631-3734 
annette@southernculture.org 
www.southernculture.org 
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